Ingham ISD Science Update for April 15, 2009

Posted at http://inghamisd.org/curriculum_science
Battle Creek Science Units/Kits Training Proposal

Battle Creek Math and Science Center requires that districts purchasing units/kits have a plan in place for training teachers in the science content, pedagogy, and literacy integrations of the units. If there is interest among the Ingham County districts, the ISD will provide fall training for teachers in grades K–5 in the content and instructional strategies of this program.

If you are interested in holding this training locally, I will need the following information: 1) A list of the newly revised BCMSC kits that you have purchased. 

2) How many teachers would be included in each grade level PD?

3) Will your district be able to provide a venue for the training?

4) What are your preferred dates for the training (August or September or later)? 


The hours of the trainings for grades K and 1 are 8:30 until 11:30 am or 12:30 until 3:30 pm..


The hours of the trainings for grades 2 – 5 are 8:30 am until 3:30 pm.

5) Other questions or comments about this training project.

We wish to deliver only one training session per kit per grade level by combining the trainings for districts that have purchased the same units. By providing this professional development collectively, we are able to continue the collaboration that began in April 2008 with the task of analyzing unit/kit programs. For a review of that work, go to 

http://k-7-glces-ingham.wikispaces.com.

Battle Creek units for Grades 6 and 7 will be available in September 2009 and January 2010 respectively.

Understanding Science/Understand Energy Summer Workshop for MS Teachers

Thanks to your recruiting support, we have the number of Middle School teachers needed to proceed with the Understanding Energy workshop August 3–7. The workshop content fills a critical need in supporting teachers’ understandings of energy concepts that are central to the MS GLCEs and that connect the physical, life and Earth sciences. 

We are offering 4.2 SB-CEUs for attending the August 3 through 7 workshop with an additional 12 hours of follow-up activities from September through December. We thank you all for your support of teachers’ participation with a stipend for attending the August workshop. 

IISD PD Planning for 2009-10

The planning for science professional development opportunities is focused on reading and writing in the content area, the Science Network, supporting the Understanding Energy workshop and follow-up, facilitating the teacher training for the Battle Creek Math and Science Center units, and coordinating the professional development for districts using the Middle School SEPUP units. Please email me to talk about other possibilities.

Marty Couretas, Science Consultant   517-244-1246    mcoureta@inghamisd.org


